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Updates:

Welcome Back,
Staff & Students!






1st Day of School:
August 28, 2023



No School:

September 1, 2023
&

September 4, 2023





August 25, 2023

Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

I am pleased to report the availability of our new streamlined GLCS app for mobile devices! The
live links are on our District website pop up window. You should plan to delete your old app
and install the new version from the live links. The functions have been optimized for better
navigation. Once you have the new version of the app installed, you will be able to toggle
between the following resources:

                    * District website                              * Menus                                            
                    * Athletics                                            * Peachjar
                    * District Calendar                            * Athletic Tickets 
                    * Meal Magic                                        * GLCFA Box Office
                    * e-Funds                                              * Facebook
                    * ParentVUE                                        * Twitter/XM 

I will point out one example you can test out. If you go to the bottom right hand of your app
screen and press the “More” button, the Notifications screen appears with our useful links.
Click on the Athletics tab and go to your top right screen where the three-line icon appears.
Press the icon and then select Fall sports. From there, select Soccer and then choose Boys
Varsity Soccer. You will see the full schedule and the results of each match posted.  

Once you have tested that function, you can go to the upper left screen and press on Gull Lake
CS to toggle back to your other options. Experiment and familiarize yourself with the new app.
The goal is to keep information available in a “one stop shop” on your mobile device. There will
still be some navigation involved, but our hope is that you will find this to be a more convenient
tool for staying up to date on all things GLCS! Please note that some tools are still being
populated on the app such as the District Calendar. We appreciate your patience as we finalize
each function. You can still access the school calendar on the District website, which is available
from the app. 

We are excited to welcome our students on Monday!

Have a wonderful weekend,

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent
Gull Lake Community Schools


